
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

TAXPAYERS 

PREPARATION OF COMBINED ASSESSMENT/TAX NOTICES 

Notice is hereby given that the 2019 Combined Tax and Assessment Notices have been mailed 

as of June 21, 2019 to all property owners in the County of Two Hills No. 21.  In accordance 

with Section 311(1) of the Municipal Government Act, Chapter M-26 R.S.A. 2000, all persons 

are deemed to have received their combined Tax and Assessment Notices as a result of this 

Notice. 

Please review your Combined Assessment and Tax Notice.  If you have any questions, contact 

the County Office or attend the Open House scheduled at the County Office, where you can 

discuss your Assessment Notice with the County Assessor. 

OPEN HOUSE SCHEDULE 

Tuesday  July 23rd 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

Wednesday July 24th 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

If you do not receive your Tax Notice, contact the County Office at 780-657-3358. 

Sally Dary, CAO 
County of Two Hills 
 

 


